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Dear Mr Laurie 

Thank you for your letter of 27 August 2018 enclosing petition 2959-18 which was tabled in 
the Parliament on 21 August 2018. 

As you are aware, the Ethics Committee is currently considering a matter of privilege referred by 
the Speaker on 15 June 2018 relating to an alleged breach of the terms and conditions of the 
broadcast of proceedings of Parliament. 

The Government will await the outcome of this Ethics Committee inquiry before considering, in 
consultation with the Speaker, whether an inquiry by the Committee of the Legislative Assembly 
into these terms and conditions is required. 

I hope this information is of assistance to the petitioners. 

Yours sincerely 

ANNASTACIA PALASZCZUK MP 
PREMIER OF QUEENSLAND 
MINISTER FOR TRADE 
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